
Subject: Illegal encampments
From: "hmd.Acevedo" <hmd.Acevedo@yahoo.com>
Date: 01/24/2017 08:49 PM
To: Paul Jordan SLO <32285@lapd.lacity.org>
CC: "Jim@mediadistrict org" <Jim@mediadistrict.org>, "Lisa@mediadistrict org" <Lisa@mediadistrict.org>

SLO Jordan.

I am requesting for your assistance, we have been experiencing a high volume of issues in regards illegal encampments
located on Sycamore and Willoughby we are getting service calls for these subjects encamping for a long period of time and
using illegal controlled substances.  I would like for my team to work beside you to show partnership and unity to avoid future
encampments and illegal activities. I appreciate your assistance in this matter.

See pictures attached. 

Thank you in advance. 

Cpt. Cesar Acevedo
Project Manager HMDB.I.D
7000 Romaine St #109
Los Angeles,  CA 90038
(213) 276-3165
hmd.acevedo@yahoo.com
cesar.acevedo@universalpro.com 

NOTICE TO RECIPIENT: If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail, you are prohibited from sharing,  copying,  or otherwise using
or disclosing its contents. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply e-mail and permanently
deleting this e-mail and any attachments without reading, forwarding or saving them. Thank you.
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